
 

 

BLACKHAWK MISSION COMMITTEE 
Meeting March 18, 2021 

 
 
New ideas for mission activities?  Consider applying for a mission grant! 
Applications are available on Blackhawk’s website:  

blackhawkpresbytery.org/MissionGrant 
 

The new Matthew 25 Committee moderated by Diane Jochum continues working to provide 
support and resources to Blackhawk churches interested in or dedicated to the Matthew 25 
initiative.  Please watch for M25 news and take advantage of the following: 
 

M25 Roundtable Discussions as advertised in Blackhawk Connections (to receive 
the meeting link, please contact loreen@blackhawkpresbytery.org).  
  
 April 15 2:00 pm Discussing Poverty 
 

May 6 2:00 pm Toolbox on Implicit Bias will provide training and 
programming easily replicated at the local level.  

 
The Blackhawk Mission Committee recognizes the recent addition of two new Matthew 25 
churches… First Presbyterian Church in Woodstock and Third Presbyterian Church in 
Rockford to make the total of M25 churches in Blackhawk Presbytery twelve or 17% of our 
churches. 
 
Blackhawk Mission Committee’s meetings are: 

May 13, August 19, October 21  

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Laurie Walker  
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